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Greetings,                                                                                          April 2020 
 
This has probably been the most strange and upsetting month ever for The Fold. As I 
said last month, all the children were required to go back to their relatives. 
Unfortunately, the South African president recently announced that the quarantine 
would go on for another five weeks. This is not good for our children. Lorenzo, bless 
him, has gone out a few times and taken food parcels to our children. The children and 
some of the relatives have asked “can’t they go back with him”. Lorenzo even asked our 
local police chief if that would be possible, but he said no. Lorenzo will continue with the 
food parcels. 
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Both of our gardeners agreed to stay at The Fold for the duration of the quarantine. So 
please don’t think there’s nothing going on at The Fold. They are busy with 
maintenance on the farm and upgrades in all of the houses that need it. They’re also 
continuing on with working on self-sustaining projects. The Fold now has two new 
residents. Meet Butch and Bella. They will have a lot more food scraps to eat when the 
children return. 

 
 
As you should all know, FASA has taken on the oversight of The fold, and doing a great 
job. They have already had experts in various fields to come and visit, and they have 
amazing ideas for the future of The Fold. They were supposed to also visit this month, 
but of course that got canceled. Because “FASA” doesn’t really give people an idea of 
what they do, they have changed the name of the head organization in New Jersey, to 
“New Road Missions”. When I refer to FASA in the newsletters, it will be about the 
ministry in South Africa that comes to visit with our children once a month. 
 
The Fold's website has been updated to include the child sponsor page. If you would 
like to sponsor a child, please go to this link. It will allow you to pick a child and set up 
monthly giving. 
https://www.thefold-sa.org/sponsor-a-child 
 
In regards to birthdays this month, there were no children, only a teacher and a house 
mom. When things return to normal, they will probably have a big bash and catch up on 
all the birthdays.  
 
 
Praises:  Lorenzo was able to get food parcels to all of the children. Paul and Micky 
have mostly gotten settled into their new home in the USA and Micky has lined up all 
new doctors to continue her care. 
  
Prayer requests: Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety 
from the virus and an end to the virus. We desperately need to find an additional couple 
to work at The Fold. Pray that this virus doesn’t affect our donations. 
  
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 
 
 


